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July 31, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Below is an update regarding our Tully CSD 2020-21 Reopening Plan: 

 

 Our Reopening Plan is now posted to the District Website.  It is currently in the Announcements 

Section on the District Homepage and on the district’s Reopening Website.  Here is a link to the 

Reopening Website: http://www.tullyschools.org/teacherpage.cfm?teacher=1220. 

 

 Our Reopening Plan is a living document.  In other words, we will continue to revise it as we 

gather additional information from local public health authorities and from members of the Tully 

School Community. 

 

 Our reopening committees will continue to meet over the next few weeks, as will other school 

related groups who have been working to craft this plan.  Additionally, District Administrators 

will continue to work with representatives from the Onondaga County Health Department and 

from the Onondaga County Executive’s Office.  

 

 Given that this is a living document, I anticipate posting updated versions on Fridays for the next 

few weeks. 

 

 Our goal in crafting this plan is to provide as many educational opportunities for our students as 

possible, while at the same time instituting measures designed to maintain the health and safety 

of all members of the Tully School Community. 

 

Regarding our Reopening Plan, we have come a long way over the past four weeks, but there is still 

much work left to be done during the month of August.  I am confident, however, that if we continue to 

work together, come September we will be ready to safely reopen our schools. 

 

Sincerely, 
Robert J. Hughes 

Robert J. Hughes 

Superintendent of Schools  
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